Benjamin Rayome, District Administrator ~ ~  (715) 5354040  ~  brayome(@tigerton.k19.wis

Dec. 11th, 2019

Michelle Jones

Department of Public Instruction
125 South Webster Street

PO Box 7841 Madison, WI 53707

Ms. Jones,

Upon reviewing the detailed results of our school district's accountability report cards, it
was discovered that some of our students with disabilities were not identified as such.
After some investigation, it was discovered that our connection to Edfi wasn't
functioning properly due to a communication error with Exconn. Our SIS and ISP
providers have since fixed the problem.

Our SpEd count on the 2018-19 school accountability report card was listed at 7 when
in fact we have 35 students w/disabilities in our district.

Please accept this letter as notification of the error.
Regards,

Chad D. Pritzl
Interim Principal
Tigerton School District



